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Honorable Committee Members - As a taxpaying citizen of Oregon, I am strongly 

opposed to HB 2025. This is a costly and unnecessary new tax proposal on citizens 

who can least afford a tax increase. With ever rising utility costs along with yearly 

property tax increases in Oregon and ongoing inflation in food and housing here your 

citizens are at the breaking point. This state already has some of the highest fuel 

taxes and transit taxes and this boondoggle of a bill will heap more misery on the 

very people you're elected to help, NOT hurt. Please dump this bill into the rubbish 

bin where it belongs, and do not put it upon your over burdened, over taxed citizens  


